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Greetings PVI Families!

October has been an incredibly eventful month here at PVI, filled with meaningful
experiences for our students. We proudly held our student of the month

assemblies for each grade level, and it was heartwarming to see the enthusiasm
during our first Fr I-READY Friday. Participating in PVSD’s spirit week brought our
community closer together, and hosting a pep rally lifted everyone's spirits. We

had the privilege of welcoming Coach Anthony for our Unity Day, fostering a
sense of togetherness among us all. We also enjoyed a fun Halloween dress-up

day, bringing smiles to many faces. Amidst all these activities, we want to
acknowledge the dedication and hard work each student, teacher, and family

puts into their learning every day. It's truly inspiring!

As we embrace the month of November, it's a perfect time to pause and reflect
on all we have to be grateful for. With the end of the first marking period on
October 29, many of you may be eager to see your child's progress. Please

remember that you can log into PowerSchool at any time to view their grades. If
you encounter any difficulties or have questions while accessing PowerSchool,

don’t hesitate to reach out at 570-402-1000 ext. 3001; we're here to help.

As we look forward, we want to remind you that parent-teacher conferences are
approaching. This is such a valuable opportunity for you to connect directly with
your child’s teacher and discuss their growth and achievements. Please keep an
eye out for information on how to sign up—your involvement matters greatly. We
also encourage you to regularly visit our webpage for the latest updates and to

celebrate the exciting events taking place at PVI throughout the year. 

Wishing you and your family a joyful November and a peaceful Thanksgiving
break just ahead. Thank you for being such an essential part of our school

community; your support means the world to us.

All the best to you and yours, 

Sabrina Albright,    Lauryn Bencker,    Tom Dudley

Leadership Message

Have a happy
Thanksgiving

Sabrina Albright Lauryn BenckerTom Dudley



Please be sure to submit
absence notes to the office
either: handwritten, printed

DR’s notes or emailed to:
pviattendance@pvbears.org
within 3 days of your student

returning to school.

Friendly ReminderFriendly Reminder

Early Dismissal  11/22
Conferences 11/25 & 11/26

Thanksgiving Recess 11/27-12/2

SCHOOL CLOSINGS

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events
Veterans Day Brunch
with the Brave - 11/8
PTO School Store - 11/15

Veteran’s Day - 11/11
No Shave November               

KIDS NIGHT OUTKIDS NIGHT OUT
Get ready for a super fun Kids Night Out on December 14th from 5:30 to

8:30 PM, brought to you by PV Bears Baseball and Parents! 🐻 For just $20
per child, the first 150 kiddos will enjoy a safe, supervised night while you

kick back and relax. Don’t forget your driver's license for pick-up!

Hurry and return the flyer with payment by November 11th to save your
spot! Got questions? Email us at pvbearsbaseball@yahoo.com. 

mailto:pviattendance@pvbears.org
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1729621978/pvbearsorg/ez7miymb06jmyt1uvt1m/PVIKidsNightOut-12-14-24.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1i8zlXSj34X_dEJPZlOhpUH8atlAH0H1t/view?usp=drive_link
mailto:pvbearsbaseball@yahoo.com


Upcoming Meetings & Events
PTO School Store during all lunches 11/15

PTO Meeting @ 4pm in the PTO room 11/21
No Shave November -- fundraiser that benefits

the PVI Families in Need program

Big shoutout to our PTO – you’re the
real MVPs! Thanks for making our

school awesome! 

PTO

family math night

Join us for a PVI Family Math Night Scavenger Hunt!
Bring the whole family for an evening of fun and learning on Tuesday,

November 19th, from 5 to 7 PM! Enjoy delicious food and refreshments
while you search for math concepts around the venue. It’s a fantastic

way to bond, engage with math in a playful way, and make lasting
memories. Don’t miss out on this exciting Title I event—come ready to

explore and have fun!

Volunteers
To volunteer in your child’s

classroom or at school
events, you must have the

required clearances. 

For more information, click
here.

Please ensure all required
forms are completed and

your contact info in
PowerSchool is up to date.

For help with the Annual
Contact Update, click here.
For additional details, visit

our PowerSchool FAQ.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NJkJUQ5ak1ohVXMRHk5zO1BahGB4Kv1b/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11CD2weyEvtmCrSkt6sBq575MFTOb2PKT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SsaPxTQXD9lRv8VRP5QztCdiTxatfPCU/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16ZwnSwiXTcpsbKnVojtESIxalzWAfTm9/view?usp=sharing
https://www.pvbears.org/departments/human-resources/volunteer-information
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1UxdXkd4YL-ffMC6Z1lIYaK2CRDEjpDfv3DlAgUNOr7Y/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hHIQ40qQb3vbdgvyL_yKxINJGRc27Fw7/view?usp=sharing


Counselor’s Corner

 Listed below is our contact information. Please reach out with
any concerns you may have about your child. 

3rd Grade
Mrs. Rachel Below

below.rachel@pvbears.org
570-402-1000 ext. 3015

4th Grade
Ms. Nicole Moore

moore.nicole@pvbears.org
570-402-1000 ext. 3014

5th Grade
Ms. Julie Romanisko

romanisko.julie@pvbears.org
570-402-1000 ext. 3013 

Nurse’s News
The PVI School Nurses are

Mrs. Kieffer and Mrs. Heckman

If your child is sick, please keep them home 
until they’ve been symptom-free (fever, vomiting, and diarrhea) for at

least 24 hours. 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out!

School physicals are scheduled for November 8th at PVI. If you would
like your child to be seen by the school physician, please sign the form

that was sent home or reach out to the school nurse.

mailto:below.rachel@pvbears.org
mailto:moore.nicole@pvbears.org
mailto:romanisko.julie@pvbears.org


Student of the MonthStudent of the Month
Each month, teachers will nominate a “Student of the Month”

from their homeroom based on achievements like effort,
attendance, character, behavior, and leadership. 

One student per grade will also be recognized at the school
board meeting. While three students are honored at the board

meeting, over 40 students will be recognized at school. 
Click here to see their photos!

3RD Grade

4TH Grade

Emma Caba
Aiden Isakov
Mason Dowd

Tucker Kresge
Amera Allwood-Newton

Norah Golat
Grace Gutierrez

Adalyn Haydt
Aria Oxenreider

Molly Gower

5TH Grade

Cam Misero
Savana Harding

Aubrey Szarzynski
Trevor Ott

Star Wagner

Mason Alvarado
Blake Honey

Grant Pyskaty
Jeremiah Ledesma

Connor Freel
Aubrey Flickner
Kason Bowman
Alisha Semidey

Giovanni (Gio) Savarese-Mable

Wyatt Miterko
Avrilyn Smith
Jamison Ross
Rieley Hatcher

Austin Beers
Larkin Heller

Lia Torres
Matthew Fritchlee

Raegan Kilmer
Madison Jonke
Meredith Zale
David Noel Jr

Madelyn Smith

Masin Juhasz
Cameron Marshall
Madison Figueroa

Christian Ezzell

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ulr0-wbwh9U1sArt8VICOqZTQF28R9_y/view?usp=sharing


Please submit absence notes to the main office within 3 days of
the absence, either with your child or by emailing

pviattendance@pvbears.org. Please include: 
Student Name

 Dates of Absence
Parent Name

Reason (Dr. Note if applicable)
This ensures accurate records and excused absences.

Attendance

riddle me this!

Need to pick up your student early or at dismissal? Simply send
a note with them or email us by 2 p.m. at

pviparentpickup@pvbears.org!

Please include: Student’s Name | Homeroom Teacher | 
Pickup Time | Name of the pick-up person

 and we’ll take it from there!
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Lost & Found Attention everyone! 
Lost & Found is filling up

quickly! If you’ve misplaced
something, please check the

main lobby or the main office.
Please be sure to label your
belongings so they can be
reunited with their rightful

owners!

Dismissal

What key doesn’t open any door?
.... a Tur-KEY

mailto:pviattendance@pvbears.org
mailto:pviparentpickup@pvbears.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FiVbn_BqvAQNeeSz3Xa-FUVa9HlPDQP3/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u_-vrN167SXbIlm4yURfWmGzEDSdkApB/view?usp=drive_link


Community Events

Drop Off

Parent Pick-Up

Drop off is at Driveway B (first right on Polk Township).
 

Cars should line up along the sidewalk and park as
directed. Children must exit curbside by 8:45 AM and 

enter the building promptly. 
After 8:55 AM, students must be signed in at the main

office by a guardian.

Whether picking up daily, weekly, or occasionally, you must register
through the application. 

Any changes to pick-up schedules must be emailed to
pviparentpickup@pvbears.org by 2 PM. 

Pick-up is at Driveway B (first right on Polk Township), where cars must
line up along the sidewalk and park as directed. All cars need a pick-up

tag; without one, you'll need to sign out your child with ID at the main
office.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1GMu4nX0I0vcwigk8mb3hw0BAzmm8vqTu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rXG479H4zO8Uv_GH_wRYMLXege5hF088/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ARDQYPK5R8gVaLuw-f3Us7r8l4HHA_DA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ewNn6_g4fTd_1fDOUpXHYXTb4Og7dt7J/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jXrwvdjwz_JDtfceA5LPrnwhqhD1Buqd/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1gcteZttMP5yoTxV137ZU1X5BYLngR4iT/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12vsnGHWXlezBgWmiQJhS75KOa0JXdQPL/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ra4CggWmY9_jSPkUBl77Xfwd6syEflrY/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1giDhUbK2_I-rA4n8BT7ytZS48WyRbzIwqQawUKTgraY/edit
mailto:pviparentpickup@pvbears.org

